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Despite Lymphoma being a common cancer with a new diagnosis every 2 hours many Australians 
have no idea what lymphoma is let alone the signs and symptoms. 

Your support will change this! 
 

Dear Allan and team, 
What a wonderful night last night and we will be featuring this in our next newsletter and I will share this 
with you once it is written.  However, in the meantime we will proudly displays images and stories on our 
website and FB pages.  We can't thank you all enough and we want to let everyone know what a 
wonderful club and group of people you all are. 
 

Community work is NOT easy and whilst it is always rewarding there is a lot of blood, sweat and tears that 
happens behind the scenes that is never fully recognised.  Your support for us will benefit many 
Australians with lymphoma.  An incurable but potentially chronic disease that can include a number of 
relapses is a challenge for everyone living with this cancer. 
 

The funds from the Gift of Life Gala Ball will help more patients connect to the latest treatments and as a 
result their lives can be extended, their quality of life can be improved and for some the cure may be 
found. 
 

It has been an absolute privilege and an honour to work with you all and again we cannot thank you 
enough. 
 

Warmest regards, 
Sharon 
CEO LYMPHOMA AUSTRALIA  
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Letter of appreciation as a result of cocktail party held 

by Club on Wednesday 29th September, 2015 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

Club Program for October 2015   
                                                                        
Wednesday Oct 7 Our special guest is Leanne Qian, Club funded Medical Exchange              
 Student to India                                                                                 
 CLUB ASSEMBLY  “Is it fair to all concerned? ”                                                   
 Results of the S.W.O.T  analysis    
                                                                                                                                                                                            
Wednesday Oct 14    The Nepal Earthquake, Mother Nature at Work                                                                 
 
Friday Oct 16               Chalmers Road School “Comedy for a Cause” at Club Burwood                                                                                                                                                                            
 
Sunday Oct 18             ROTARY GRAFFITI REMOVAL DAY  Community members invited
 The commitment sheet is poor; we can do a lot better  ed                                
 
Wednesday Oct 21    The Making of Gelato, Joe Di Mara of Pure Gelato                                                                                                                         
 BOARD MEETING  Members should contact a Director with any 
 suggested agenda items                                                                                                                                             
 
Wednesday Oct 28    Policeman of the Year Awards: Flemington and Burwood Local 
 Area Command, Deputy Commissioner Nick Kaldas Guest Speaker 
 
Thursday 22 October 5-6 – 9pm, in 2 shifts,   Northshore Sporting Car Club (NSSCC)  
 at Eastern Creek Raceway. The NSSCC run a twilight sports car events 
 from October to March, each at Eastern Creek Raceway  Last year 
 Strathfield Rotary were given the opportunity to run the BBQ ,courtesy 
 of race driver Keith Byrn,  with the car club providing food and drinks  
 and with Strathfield  Rotary simply providing the labour ($500 per night, 
 $3,000 for the series). Suttons Subaru Chullora provide the BBQ trailer 
 and 2 helpers. Last year we had two shifts in attendance, including 
 Rotarians Raymond McCluskie, Rod McDougall, Richard Horwood, 
 Allan Teale, Peter Smith, Anuradha Kamkolkar, Keith Stockall,            
 Dave Martin and Andrew Kowalski 
 
Friday October 30    3to 5pm,  Homebush West Public School,Halloween BBQ                          
 for the students. Last year we helped the school by proving BBQ 
 facilities with the school P&C providing sausages and drinks. Last 
 year we had Rotarias Arie Pappas, Roger Vince, Keith Stockall, Rod 
 McDougall and  Peter Smith in attendance, with a cameo appearance 
 by Peter Foss. This is a community,  youth service event without any 
 monetary benefit to Rotary but with a great feel good factor. 
 If you are able to help at either or both events can you please let Peter 
 Smith know as soon as possible.                                                                                                                           
 
Statistics  30 .9.2015  Members 19 ,   Partner11,   Guests 23,   LoA 8,  
               Apologies 7,   NA 1    Raffle  na,    Sergeant na,    Community  
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